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Dear Professor Baron-Cohen 

 

 

Are you a systemiser? 

 
The Cambridge Psychology Research Ethics Committee has given favourable opinion to your research 

project Are you a systemiser? as set out in your application submitted on 19 May 2023.   

 

The Committee attaches certain standard conditions to all favourable opinions. These are: 

 

(a) that if the staff conducting the research should change, any new staff should read the 

application submitted to the Committee for ethical review and this letter (and any subsequent 

letter concerning this application for ethical review). An amendment request should also be 

submitted (guidance at www.bio.cam.ac.uk/psyres/amendments); 

(b) that if the procedures used in the research project should change or the project itself should be 

changed, you should consider whether it is necessary to submit a further application for any 

modified or additional procedures to be reviewed; 

(c) that if the employment or departmental affiliation of the staff should change, you should 

notify us of that fact. 

 

Members of the Committee also ask that you inform them should you encounter any unexpected 

ethical issues. 

 

Ethical review will expire on 31 May 2024. If you require an extension, please submit an amendment 

request before the expiry date (guidance here: https://www.bio.cam.ac.uk/psyres/amendments). 

 

If you would let us know that you are able to accept these conditions, we will record that you have 

been granted favourable opinion. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 
 

M Bodfish 
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